
Just a quick reminder that the P-EBT program is in the final wrap-up 
stage. Two important dates:

• 11/30/2023 - deadline for parents/guardians to contact the 
Department of Human Services (DHS) family P-EBT support center if 
they have questions about their child’s P-EBT benefits: 877-343-
0179 or online at http://www.pennebt.com/

• 12/29/2023 – last date the P-EBT school helpdesk will be open to 
assist schools and DHS with outstanding family P-EBT inquiries.

http://www.pennebt.com/
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